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The Regional Health Directorate (Diresa) of Ucayali recognized Ocho Sur for its 
invaluable contribution to the healthcare of native communities, villages and towns 
in the districts of Nueva Requena and Curimaná. The company was noted for its 
good health practices, focused on populations with limited economic resources 
and located in remote areas.  

 


